## Barbour County Commission Work Session- ARP Meeting September 14, 2021

Anetta Farris, Patricia A. Dobbins, Raymond Eddy, Sharon Miller, Cathy Stemler, Vallie Davis, Judy Edge, Mark Fink, Shayne Brown, Phil Hart, Dylan Harper, Kim Lewis

Susie Cyechko called the work session to order.

The purpose of this work session is to discuss the ARP application process.

Shana Frey explained the policy and procedures of the application process, reviewed the application and application manual. The first round of applications will be open on September 20, 2021 and close on March 31, 2022. The seconded round is to be determined. Only online submissions will be accepted. Shana noted that the County Commission is utilizing the State Auditor's ARP application software and that any applications toward the ARP funds will be submitted through this process.

Applications will be reviewed for completeness, then for eligibility. The US Treasury is still reviewing comments on the Interim Rule and is expecting the review to go into the Fall. The current Interim Rule guidelines will be honored in the event of a change. It was pointed out that a question on the application is to identify the section of the Interim Rule in which your project is eligible under.

Reporting requirements were discussed for awarded projects.

Susie Cvechko opened the session for discussion.

Work session was adjourned at 5:39pm.

Contraction Development

Susie Cvechko, President